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Alamar Abogados

De: phillip.greer@e.bestlawyers.com
Enviado el: jueves, 19 de octubre de 2023 8:04
Para: abogados@alamar.eu
Asunto: Confidential Announcement: Your Inclusion in the 16ᵗʰ edition of The Best Lawyers 

in Spain™

Dear Ignacio,  

I write to congratulate you on having been selected by your peers for inclusion in the 16ᵗʰ edition of The 
Best Lawyers in Spain™ for your expertise in: 

 Litigation 

This information is under embargo, not to be released publicly until 16 November 2023. 

Additional information about your Best Lawyers recognitions is available online. If you have any questions, 
please reply to this message, and a member of our research team will assist. También estamos disponibles 
para ayudarlo en español. 

Again, congratulations on receiving this award. 

Best, 
Phil 

Phillip Greer 
CEO  
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